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Dear Parent, 

Namaste! 

As we tread into the year 2019, I would like to extend 

warm greetings for the ‘New Year’ and ‘A Happy 

Sankranti’ to all our students and their families. A 

heartfelt ‘Thank you’ to all our Shriites, teachers, 

administrative staff, support staff, and my dear Shri 

parents who contributed to making the campus a vibrant 

centre for intellectual, personal and social development for 

one and all during the ‘Mad About Environment’ event. I 

would like to thank parents who made it a priority to be 

present and witnessed the spectacular event unfold. 

Parents and students who could not be a part of it were 

dearly missed. It was an opportunity for tremendous 

learning and a great exposure for our shriites. Look 

forward to 100% participation in our forthcoming events. 

From the 

Principal’s 

desk 

  12 January 2019 

 

NEW YEAR & SEASON’S 

GREETINGS 

  

“Every new beginning 

becomes more fruitful if 

it is a reflection of past 

experiences.” 

- Rtn. Jyothi Reddy 
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The release of the parent magazine was a moment of pride 

for both the school and the parent community. The 

initiative and the quality of the magazine has been well 

received and appreciated by all the stakeholders. We thank 

all parents who contributed and put in their efforts for the 

same. IDF as a collective social initiative has also been a 

grand success. I thank all the students for their efforts to 

collect funds for such a noble cause. All the proceeds from 

the stalls set up during MAE have been mobilised towards 

various social causes.  

A new year always ushers in the sense of renewal – a 

renewal of purpose and collective commitment to excellence 

in teaching, learning, research and service to our 

community. With this comes the firm resolution to achieve 

desired results and meet deliverables. I am enthused by 

the many exciting initiatives for our campus that are in the 

pipeline, all of which are intended to meet the tertiary 

education needs of our students and community 

stakeholders. 

Our Let’s Connect meetings are one such platform for a 

collective effort towards the betterment of the school. I 

hope you have received the gist of the conversations and the 

action points of our let’s connect meetings held in the 

month of December. We will also be sending across a 

survey sheet for some joint decisions we would like to make 

for the upcoming academic session 2019-20. Request you 

to fill it in positively.  
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We cherish this journey that you have embarked upon along 

with us and look for long lasting partnerships. However, 

we do understand that we need to sometimes part ways due 

to transfers or other genuine reasons. In order to make 

necessary plans and preparations for the upcoming year we 

would like to know the intent of continuity of your ward at 

TSUS. Please keep us informed regarding the same. 

The fee-structure for the year 2019-20 will be uploaded 

on Shri Connect by 15 January 2019 for your reference. 

In the new year we also continue to urge you to focus on 

punctuality and regularity of students as we would be 

planning learning journeys (field trips) for the term and 

the academic rigour would catch momentum too. Please be 

informed that scholastic and co-scholastic assessments are 

scheduled in the months of February and March. 

Thanks to our partners like you, 2018 was a very 

successful year for us. We were able to exceed our goals 

because of your trust and support. Thank you so much! I 

wish you a new year filled with peace, joy, and meaning. 

Warm Regards, 

Jyothi Reddy. 

 

 


